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November 12, 1973 
W;I:46 ■ Ikion Atnancy 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Thank you for your letter of November 7, 1973. I 
indeed do remember the interesting talk we had. 

Quite frankly, we do not have many doubts about winning 
the lawsuit with regard to our refusal to carry a commercial for 
the motion picture, "Executive Action." Despite what some of 
the reports have indicated, our position was not that we refused 
to accept any commercial announcements for this film, but 
rather that the particular commercial submitted did not meet 
our standards. 

Therefore, I do not think that we will have any difficulty 
in defending against the lawsuit, although you may be right about 
our hearing about it for a long time. 

Sincerely, 

toLAA„-i 
Howard Monderer 


